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I strongly oppose bill HB 3838.  It will greatly affect the future of my small care home 

and the vulnerable residents I serve. Please oppose the bill altogether or consider 

excluding adult foster care homes. Adult foster care homes are small businesses and 

in a time when small businesses are already struggling to continue, we need more 

support and less strain on our businesses. The quality of care and overall ability to 

continue to running our businesses will be severely impacted by this bill making it 

extremely difficult to continue running our businesses and therefore impacting the 

people we serve. Please oppose this bill.  


